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  Commodoreôs Column:    

òIn Like a Lion, Out Like a Lambó 

§  Mar. 3,  PTYC Board 
Meeting via Zoom, Wed., 
1:30pm 

 Mar. 9,  PTYC Monthly 
Meeting via Zoom, Tues., 
6:30pm 

§  Apr. 7, PTYC Board 
Meeting via Zoom, Wed., 
1:30pm 

§  Apr. 13,  PTYC Monthly 
Meeting via Zoom, Tues., 
6:30pm 

§  May 1,  Opening Day 
Waterfront Boat Parade,   
Sat., 12:30-ish 

§  May 5 , PTYC Board 
Meeting via Zoom, 1:30pm 

§  May 11,  PTYC Monthly 
Meeting via Zoom, Tues., 
6:30pm 

(continues on Page 3) 

  Reminder:      
  Board Meetings are always     
  open to any member.  This is   
  your Yacht Club and we hope   
  to see you on ZOOM.    
        Contact the Commodore 
                     for details. 

info@ptyc.net 

(Concludes on Page 2) 

      

Weôve all heard the saying that March comes in 
like a lion and goes out like a lamb, but is there 
any truth to this saying?  According to the 
Farmerôs Almanac, ñweather folklore sayings are 
as colorful as our imagination.ò   Early ancestral 
beliefs were that of balance in weather and in life, 
and with March being such a weather-changeable 
month, with warm spring-like temperatures or late-season 
snowstorms, it is easy to understand how this saying can hold 
some truth! 

This year the March equinox happens on Saturday, March 20th, 
thus the first day of spring!  What does spring mean to you?  Is it 
the hope of bright sunshine for a few days in a row?  Waking up to 

the tweetings and songs of birds outside your 
window?  Smiling at the daffodils and tulips 
pushing up from the ground, or the happy 
moment you first notice pink blossoms in the 
trees?  Maybe itôs just opening up a window for 
fresh air, spring cleaning, or taking a walk 
without your down parka! 

CALENDAR 

ALL  PTYC EVENTS  

SUBJECT  TO  

CANCELLATION DUE 

TO COVID-19 

OUTBREAK 

   

SALISH  SEA  MARINA  UPDATES 

COVID-19  UPDATE: 

STAY  AT  HOME  MANDATE  WITH  SOME  TRAVEL   

NOW  IN  EFFECT,  UNTIL  FURTHER  NOTICE. 

mailto:ptyccommodore@gmail.com
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html?deliveryName=USCDC_2067-DM26823
https://salishseapilot.com/covid-19-closures/
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html?deliveryName=USCDC_2067-DM26823
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Commodore Debbie  

  

   

     Commodoreôs Column (concludes):     

òIn Like a Lion, Out Like a Lambó 

Being the avid boaters that we are, we might think of spring as the beginning of boating season.  Some 
of us felt a little shortchanged with last yearôs boating season while abiding to the ñStay Home, Stay 
Safeò order.  We now know that being outside (masked and socially distanced, of course) is lower risk 
for the spread of COVID and that it is important being outdoors for healthy bodies and minds in helping 
us cope with this pandemic -- So, let the boating season begin! 

As your Commodore, Iôd love to see you all out on the water on Saturday, May 1st, for our informal  
ñsail-byò along the Port Townsend waterfront (see page 16.)  Itôs time to get down to your marina and  
start thinking about spiffing up your boat.  We will have a minister perform a blessing of our fleet 
broadcasted from Rain Shadow.  Consider it a day to cruise and wave to your fellow boaters with your 
just-cleaned and polished boat!  And keep that shine to your boat for the short shakedown cruise to 
Kingston and Port Ludlow Marinas (May 14-17), captained by Jim & Susie Gorski. I believe there are a 
few more spots available.    

Get your vaccinations and continue staying safe!  Each day is bringing us closer  
to being back in the clubhouse and our fun-filled events.  
                 Commodore Debbie 
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Visit òWHO'S WHO?ó (for Members Only) online 

at:  ptyc.net   to see if your photo is posted.  If not, a 

designated photographer will be at our meetings on a 

quarterly basis to snap your picture for òWHOõS  

WHO?ó ñ- our Clubõs photo catalogue  

featuring our current membership. 
 

You can also update your posted photo.   
 

We look forward to seeing you aroundñð-literally!!          

 Paul Happel and Joe Burson 

 

òHereõs lookinõ at you, kid!ó 
ALL  PTYC EVENTS   

SUBJECT  TO  CANCELLATION  
DUE TO COVID-19 OUTBREAK. 

S̜̙̔̔̌  Ě̛̝̕̚ 

CALENDAR  
(continued from page 1) 

F̈̓̓ Ě̛̝̕̚  

S̗̙̐̎̕ Ě̛̝̕̚ 
(continued from page 1) 

      Ahoy PTYC Members! 
     
           As the Commodore referenced 
in her column on the front page, please keep 
your 2020 Member Roster.  With pandemic 
restrictions, a new roster for 2021 will not be 
issued.  Rather, supplemental  pages with 
updated information have been issued along 
with new 2021 membership cards. 

§  May 14-16, Shakedown Cruise to 
Kingston-Port Ludlow, Sat.-Sun. 

§  May 20-24, Bell Harbor Spring 
Cruise, Thurs.-Sun. 

  

§  June 2 , PTYC Board Meeting via 
Zoom, 1:30pm 

§  June 8,  PTYC Monthly Meeting 
via Zoom, Tues., 6:30pm 

§  June 28ðJul. 1, Echo Harbor 
Sucia Cruise 

§  July 2-5, July 4th Cruise, Reid 
Harbor, Thurs.-Mon. 

§  Aug. 4ð8   Anacortes Arts Cruise 
Wed.ðSun. 

§  Aug. 26ð29   Pleasant Harbor 
Cruise , Fri.ðSun. 

  

§  Sept. (TBD)  Sequim Bay, 
Washington Marine State Park 
Cruise 

http://ptyc.net/welcome-members/
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html?deliveryName=USCDC_2067-DM26823

